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New at Native Plant Trust in 2019: Asters after Hours, an Evening Celebration Featuring Local Plant-Based Drinks and Live Music
August 15, 2019

Media Contact: Courtney Allen, Director of Public Programs, callen@NativePlantTrust.org; 508.877.7630 x3302

Native Plant Trust announces a new fall celebration, Asters after Hours, to take place on Friday, September 27, 6-8 p.m. at Garden in the Woods, its botanic garden in Framingham, MA. 

Garden in the Woods showcases the beauty and diversity of native plants in a dramatic woodland setting with a pond, bog, and meandering stream. Guests will have the rare opportunity to explore the property after hours and to experience a stunning display of fall-blooming flowers, including asters, goldenrods, and cardinal flowers, while enjoying harvest-themed drinks, light fare, and music.

“Garden in the Woods is famous for its springtime blooms, but it has equally impressive fall flowers and foliage,” explains Courtney Allen, Director of Public Programs. “We are excited to celebrate the autumn splendor of our native plants through this new event.” 
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ve music by Worcester-based folk and blues band Colt and the Coyotes, and award-winning, locally produced beverages by Westford-based vintner Aaronap Cellars and Framingham-based brewer Jack’s Abby, who will share information about the plants used to create the evening’s beverages. The event ticket price includes entry to the Garden, a self-guided map highlighting a selection of flowers in bloom throughout the property, live entertainment, and light refreshments. 

Tickets for Asters after Hours are $30 and are available at www.NativePlantTrust.org.

ABOUT NATIVE PLANT TRUST

Native Plant Trust is the nation’s first plant conservation organization and the only one solely focused on New England’s native plants. We save native plants in the wild, grow them for gardens and restorations, and educate others on their value and use. We are based at Garden in the Woods, a renowned native plant botanic garden that attracts visitors from all over the world. From this flagship property in Framingham, Massachusetts, 25 staff and many of our 1,500 trained volunteers work throughout New England each year to monitor and protect rare and endangered plants, collect and preserve seeds to ensure biological diversity, detect and control invasive species, conduct research, and offer a range of educational programs. Native Plant Trust also operates a nursery at Nasami Farm in western Massachusetts and manages six sanctuaries in Maine, New Hampshire, and Vermont that are open to the public. Native Plant Trust is among the first organizations worldwide to receive Advanced Conservation Practitioner accreditation by London-based Botanic Gardens Conservation International (BGCI), which included an endorsement by an International Advisory Council representing six continents. Please visit www.NativePlantTrust.org.
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